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 Dawn Kravitz COMMNT2016/3975/P 19/09/2016  08:23:19 I live directly next door at Eton Place. The building proposal will lead to loss of light (which already 

suffers from lack of light) in my property given the building will be closer in proximity to my property 

and the privacy of my flat as the balconies overlook my windows and also there will be an outside area 

directly adjacent to my flat where people will gather in the outside space, causing increased noise.

In addition, the building work which is proposed to take 2 years to build will impact traffic and my 

local underground station. The dirt and vermin from the building work will directly impact my living 

conditions, causing more dirt in my property and possibly mice/spiders, where I have skin allergies, 

which this excess building work will cause irritation. 

Please consider my comments.

8 Eton Place

Eton College road
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